February 9th, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians of Marshall Students, 
· Imagine a school where parents had no say in their children’s education.
· Imagine a school that couldn’t raise money to support extra activities for students and families. 
· Imagine a school where there were no opportunities to volunteer and support your child’s teacher. 

I don’t ever want to imagine that. PTA’s are important! 

I would like to invite you to be part of the Marshall School PTA (Parent, Teacher Association). The Marshall PTA is actively recruiting parents to plan and organize events and activities for the next half of the school year.  We are looking for parents to help plan fun activities, fundraise and inform school staff on important decisions. Together we can ensure that Marshall School provides opportunities that engage students, equip teachers and empower families. 
Please by complete the form below and we will add you to the list for meetings and activities. We also asking for a $5.00 donation to make sure we have resources for 2021. Our next meeting will be held (insert date and time). For more information, please contact me ,Felicitas Gomez, Community Assistant at 209 403-8029 or email me at  fgomez@stocktonusd.net.
I’m looking forward to working with you all. 

Sincerely, 

Felicitas Gomez,
[bookmark: _gjdgxs]Marshall Community Assistant


----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Parent(s) Name(s)___________________________________________
Address___________________________________________________
Phone Number_____________________________________________
Email_____________________________________________________
Student’s Name(s)                                       Teacher’s Name(s)
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Cash or check payable to Marshall Elementary School 

